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Last Lunch & Learn of the Year a Success!
On Wednesday, April 18, Biology Professor Jennifer Garner 
had a full house for her presentation titled GMO: Is What 
You’re Reading True? The interactive event gave students 
the opportunity to think about where they found scientific 
information and how they determined its reliability.

Thank you to all of the Lunch and Learn presenters this 
year:
Arion Melidonis, OC
Perry Martin, Jr., MC
Jennifer Garner, VC

Interested in being a Lunch and Learn presenter next 
year? Contact Kaela Casey.

New Books and New Series Coming Soon
In March, we added 356 new titles. In April, we added 
even more - 553 titles! For the spring semester, we have 
added a total of 1,359 new books including new graphic 
novels, the Library of America series, and books on 
criminal justice, art history, technology, and more.

You can see all of the titles added by month on our 
Newly Added Books spreadsheet.

Our part-time librarian Yvonne, has also begun 
cataloging the Loeb Classical Library series. The series 
includes more than 500 important Greek and Latin 
works of literature. See what we have ready for check­
out so far here, and be on the lookout next year for even 
more titles.

Remember, if there are any titles you would like to see in our collection, fill out the Book Order Form, or 
send an email to Peter or Kaela.

mailto:kcasey@vcccd.edu?subject=
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1_8XJlCgut7sC1zyCCKSdTwCgZfOh9T0fSIIJbNUGL1o/edit?usp=sharing
http://voyager.vcccd.edu:7208/vwebv/search?searchArg=%2522loeb+classical+library%2522&searchCode=GKEY%255e*&recCount=10&searchType=1&page.search.search.button=Search
https://fs18.formsite.com/vclrc/form14/index.html
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Information Literacy 101 
Event a Success!
On Friday, April 27, librarians from CSU Channel Islands, OC, 
MC, and your librarians from VC hosted a successful event aimed 
at fostering discussion and collaboration amongst teaching 
faculty and librarians from our regional institutions. Information 
literacy is a student outcome for all of our regional institutions 
and the goal of the event was to raise awareness and encourage 
the formation of partnerships to improve student information 
literacy skills and success.

Missed the event, but want to learn more? Contact Kaela or 
Peter!

What’s in Store for the Summer?
Summer Hours
Monday and Thursday: 7:30am - 5:00pm
Tuesday and Wednesday: 7:30am - 7:00pm
Friday, Saturday, and Sunday: Closed

Summer Lending Library Hours
Monday, May 21 from 7:30am-5:00pm

Fall Lending Library

The application for Lending Library priority day will be available from May 14 to August 10. Priority 
day will be held on Monday, August 13. The following day, Tuesday, August 14, students can visit the 
Lending Library on a first-come, first-served basis from 2-4pm.

We have many textbooks in the library for popular English, Biology, Math, and Language courses. 
Please encourage your students to apply so they can check out up to 3 textbooks for free and keep 
them for the duration of the fall semester. Students can learn how to check if their textbook is 
available in the library by watching this quick video.

Contact Us

Peter Sezzi
Associate Librarian, Chair 
805-289-6189
psezzi@vcccd.edu

Reference Desk
805-289-6382
vclibrary@vcccd.edu

Kaela Casey
Associate Librarian 
805-289-6563 
kcasey@vcccd.edu
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